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Dear Parishioners 
 
Father Clive is away and will be back mid-week. Father Clive is fully contactable, details above.  
 
We are grateful to Father Paul for looking after us and saying Mass. 
 
As well as being the second Sunday of Easter, today is also Divine Mercy Sunday. This Feast was 
granted to the Universal Church by now Saint Pope John Paul 11 on the canonisation of Sister 
Faustina Kowalski on 30 April 2000. 
 
I took the photograph above on 7 April 2018, the day before Divine Mercy Sunday, at Saint Patrick’s 
Cathedral in New York City. 
 
Please do take a Divine Mercy leaflet from the back of Church. This contains the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet, a series of prayers to be said using your Rosary Beads for each prayer. 
 
Upcoming Parish Events are detailed on the next page. 
 
Have a prayerful week 
 
God Bless 
 
Kathy Thompson 
Newsletter Editor 
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Parish Notices  
 
Masses next week: 9:15, Monday The Annunciation, Tuesday and Thursday. 9:15 Friday Rosary for 
Peace. 
 
Upcoming Parish Events: 
 

Friday 26 April in the Parish Room 630pm – Daniel Lawson will share his stories from his 
Pilgrimage last Summer, walking the Camino Way. We know he had quite an adventure! 
Wine and Tapas will be served. 
 
Saturday 11 May Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham Please let Johnny know as soon as 
possible if you will join us as we need to arrange transport from Church. 
johnnyhulme@me.com or call  
0777 0433290 
 
21 June at 7pm Wine Tasting (always competitive!) at the home of James and Juliet Byrne. 
More details to follow, including price of ticket to raise funds for CAFOD. Food will be 
served. 

 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for April 2024: For the role of Women. We pray that the dignity and 
immense value of women be recognised in every culture, and for the end of discrimination that they 
experience in different parts of the world. Amen. 
 
Please continue to pray for our sick, housebound and frail parishioners of both our Parishes: Carol 
Wilson, Tom Cantwell, Bridget Kennelly, Audrey Nellis, Richard O’Farrell, Mary Ward, Paula Biggs, 
Lynette Murphy, Betty, Ania. 
 
In addition to your own daily prayers please remember: All those who mourn the loss of loved ones: 
The repose of the souls of those who have died: People whose anniversaries occur at this time: The 
people of the Middle East, Morocco, Ukraine, Turkey and Syria.  

 
The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the National and 
Archdiocese policies and procedures at all times. Our Parish Safeguarding Representative is  
Tammy Lawson. Alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding Team can be contacted on 0121 230 6240 or 
at safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concerns.  
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